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Roseneath School Newsletter 8 September 2023       Week 8 

Tēnā koutou whānau o te kura o Te Wai 
Hirere 

Tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou katoa.  

Ko Tangi Te Keo te maunga  

(Mt Victoria is the mountain we look up to) 

Ko Te Whanganui a Tara te moana  

(The Harbour is the sea that calms our spirits) 

Ko Te Wai Hirere te kura 

(Te Wai Hirere is our place to connect, our 

school) 

Kia ora Roseneath Whānau  
It is all go here preparing for our Production in Week 10.  
There are three performances and tickets are on sale through the office. Classes 
are now into full rehearsal mode and the whole school singing sessions have 
drawn me from my office into the hall to appreciate the effort in learning the     
melodies and words. The songs span the decades so you are bound to know 
them. Just a reminder about videos and photos at the performances. We are   
having the entire show videoed and ask that you refrain from taking any photos 
during the show. Your children have worked really hard and we would like you to 
sit back and enjoy the show through your eyes and not a lens. We thank you for 
your cooperation in this. 
 

Futsal 
Years 3-8 have Futsal tournaments over three days next week at Akau Tangi 
stadium. I suggest you consider adding a few extra high energy snacks to the 
lunchbox. Pizzas will be delivered for Year 5&6. We ask Years 3 & 4 not to order 
sushi on Tuesday. Obviously comfortable clothing and sports shoes are a must. 

 
Fundraising events 
A big thank you to everyone who has contributed to the camp fundraisers this 
term. Upper Bridge have their seed fundraiser currently available.  



Show Time  19, 20 & 21 September 
We are putting on three performances. There is a matinee on Tuesday 19 September 
at 1pm and two evening performances Wednesday 20 and Thursday 21 August    
starting at 6.30 - children will need to be at school by 6pm. 
Friends will be selling food before the show. 
Tickets are now on sale through the office - $15.00. 
 

Videographer wanted 
We are seeking a parent to video our production. If this is something you are able to do 
please let us know - ring the office or email me principal@roseneath.school.nz We would 
also love someone to take photos of each class once they are in their costumes ready to   
perform.  

We would like to acknowledge Nigel Stanford who has been our videographer 
and Ashley Stanford performance photographer for the past few years.  
 

Kids Art Calendars Fundraiser 
Each class has created a piece of art to be made into beautiful  
calendars, diaries and sets of cards for you to purchase. Details will be 
sent to you next week - your child will bring home an advertising sheet 
containing details to get to the gallery with your own individual code. 
You will be able to view the artwork and place your orders. These make 
wonderful Christmas presents for friends and family. 
 
 

Kids Online Cyber Safety Parents Presentation 17 October 
I encourage you to attend this empowering presentation by Rob Cope at Lyall Bay 
School 6.30-8.30pm 17 October. This presentation is being put on in conjunction with 
Lyall Bay and Miramar North schools. You were invited by email and with a paper invi-
tation this week. There will be limited seats so it is first come first served. Don’t leave it 
too late to book. Let me know if you able to attend  
principal@roseneath.school.nz  
 
 

Yummy Stickers 
Each year we encourage you to collect Yummy fruit stickers and labels from the        
bags of fruit. These stickers enable us to go into a prize pool of $200 000 worth of free 
sports gear. We have collection sheets at the office if you would like to have one at 
home, otherwise bring in your stickers and labels to school. Over the last couple of 
years we have collected the most yummy stickers since we joined this promotion.  It 
was great as having more stickers gave us a better choice of free sports gear. Thank 
you to all those families that contribute to this promotion every year. The closing date 
for this year is 23 October. 
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Ngā manaakitanga |Take care of yourselves and 

each other  

Adelle Broadmore and the Roseneath School team  

 

Winter Sports Prizegiving 
The Stormers wrapped up the football season on Sunday with 
their end of year prizegiving. Over the season all players have 
grown in confidence and learnt some new skills! Most           
importantly they’ve shown team spirit and earned some great 
results. The trophy for Most Consistent player went to Ares. 
Archie received the Defensive Player of the Year trophy. And 
the Player of the Season trophy went to Stella. Well done 
Stormers! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

125 Cans on 125th Day 

Aft handed over the 125 (plus and extra 25) cans 
they had collected to Wellington City Mission who    
arrived on the 125th day at school. The children, 
dressed up for the day, carried the cans up in bags of 
10 and loaded them into the Wellington City Mission 
van. Thank you to everyone who contributed to this 
event. 

 
 

 
Term 4 After School Sports 
Please let Jemima know if you would like to sign your child up for after school sport by the 
end of next week. We are offering Floorball, Futsal, Netball and Basketball in term 4. More 
information relating to these sports is attached to this email. Any questions please let Jem-
ima know at jemima.hales@roseneath.school.nz.  
 
 
Election Day Working Bee  - Saturday 14 October 
We are holding a working bee to tidy the school grounds on Saturday   
14 October. As this is Voting Day and our Hall will be a voting booth,  it is 
a good opportunity to do a little  fundraising for the school - a sausage   
sizzle and bake sale. Please save the date. 

 
After School Care 
Our after school care is going well with a growing group of regular users of this ser-
vice.  Thank you to the parents who have supported us with our After School Programme 
over the term. If you would like to use the service but haven’t yet enrolled please contact 
Nicola in the office nicola.dunne@roseneath.school.nz 

We take bookings right up to 3pm! 
Our fees are $15 from 3-4pm and $25 3-5.30pm 

 

mailto:jemima.hales@roseneath.school.nz
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Used Batteries and Cell Phones 
If you want to recycle batteries and cell phones, we have 
collection boxes at the office.  
 
 

School Website www.roseneath.school.nz 

Have you checked out our new and improved website? 
We are trying to keep information updated so if you notice any errors or 
outdated information please let us know. 

 
Sharing our mahi  
Te Reo o te Wiki                                   
 
 

He aha te tāima? What is the time? 

Kua  ______ karaka.  It’s _______ o’clock. 
 

 

 
 

                                                        
 
 

                                    
 

125th Anniversary 

Save the date for our 125th Anniversary celebrations Labour Weekend                    
21-22 October. If you know of any former pupils please let them 
know the date.   Registrations are open through our refreshed 
school website. Just go to the box our school and the 125 year 
information is there. 
If you would like to be part of the organising team, please let me 
know. 
principal@roseneath.school.nz 

Joanne has been busy seeking sponsorship for the event and we are grateful for the    
generosity of Sotherby’s, Moore Wilson, Philip Moores, Officemax, Hells Pizza, 
Hataitai Bakery, New World, Fujifilm, LC Scott and Qizzle. Perhaps you know of 
a company or individual who would like to sponsor our special day. 

Koata pāhi i te rima 

Kua rima karaka.  

Hāwhe pāhe i te rima karaka. 

http://www.roseneath.school.nz
mailto:principal@roseneath.school.nz
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Adelle Broadmore and the Roseneath School team 

Upper Deck and Lower Deck at Pataka 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharing Lower Deck’s Item 
 
We are going to have a school show. There will be Ngāke, Whātaitai, Kahui Maunga and a bird. 
The taniwha will swim and swim then Ngāke will rage and curl up into a ball and pretend to smash 
through the rocks. Whātaitai will watch his rage. 
Years passed then Whātaitai will try to break free, but he fails. 
Whātaitai will die and turn into a spirit. That’s when someone will lead the dancers who were 
Ngāke out, then slowly Whātaitai’s spirit will rise, then they will try to do a bird pose. 
 
We will wear gloves and masks and take our shoes and socks off.  
There is music too: the songs were, Ka Hura, I Want to Break Free, I Never Felt So Alone, Ruai-
moko and Touch. 
Your family is allowed to come. You can sleep in after the show is finished, if you go to them both 
because some will take a long time so you might got to bed late. 
Whātaitai will die and turn into a spirit. That’s when someone will lead the dancers who were 
Ngāke out, then slowly Whātaitai’s spirit will rise, then they will try to do a bird pose. 
By George 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Lower Deck rehearsing 

for the production 
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Ngā mihi 
Jenny and the Roseneath Team 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Notices 

Puppet Show 
 

Flutter 
 
A bat who is afraid of the dark encounters a glow worm who 
thinks she is a star. Themes of courage, friendship, and 
conservation are interwoven with a heartwarming story that 
introduces audiences to the unique and endangered short-tailed 
bat.  
Experience the magic of puppetry in this empowering and delightful 
show for young audiences. 
 

Follow this link for details of this amazing puppet 
show. 

Wellington Harrier Athletic Club is holding a holiday programme to introduce children to Track & Field  
athletics. It will be provided at 2 levels: 4 to 8 year olds and 9 to 13 year olds. The programme will run   
between 10.00 and noon on Tuesdays and Thursdays (26th, 28th, September and 3rd, 5th October) and will 
be held at Newtown Park. For further details, or to book places, please e-mail ghenry@actrix.co.nz or 
phone or text 0274 425 439.Children’s Club athletics will be held from 9.00 a.m. every Saturday for 

https://bats.co.nz/whats-on/flutter/
mailto:ghenry@actrix.co.nz

